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ADDENDUM TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

ADDENDUM 007 

 

The Department of Foreign Affairs, Trade and Development (DFATD) hereby amends, in 
accordance with this Addendum to the Request for Proposals for the Modernization of Peru’s 
Civil Service Project, bearing number 2020-P-00508-1 (the RFP). This Addendum hereby 
forms part of the RFP. The purpose of this Addendum is to:  

 

1. Provide responses to questions received;  
 

1. QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

  

QUESTION 1 For Reference Financial Proposal – Table 1:  The name column/cell is 
shaded out for the Local Project Manager.  Could DFATD confirm the intent 
is that bidders insert the name of the Local Project Manager in the cell given 
this is a named and rated position?     
 
 

ANSWER 1 
 

Ideally, the proposed Local Project Manager would be named in the Financial 
Proposal, however since it’s so close to RFP closing and an error on behalf of 
DFATD, Bidder’s will not be penalized if the position remains unnamed in their 
Financial Proposal. 
 
The name of the resource proposed for the Local Project Manager position in 
the Bidder’s Technical proposal will be the name used in the resulting contract. 
  

 

 

ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS REMAIN UNCHANGED. 


